
From: Mordechai Beizer <mordechai.beizer@gmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, November 30, 2016 12:28 PM 

To: Mayor 

Cc: Clerk's Department 

Subject: Statement Regarding the Proposed Library Improvement Project 

 

Dear Mayor Marks: 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to express my comments regarding the Library Improvement Project. The 

attached PDF contains my remarks from last night (with a few edits) that I would like to have considered 

as the Board of Trustees discusses this project. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

Mordechai Beizer 

18 Kensington Road 

 

 

 


